
 
Western Australia 

 
Economic Regulation Authority
 

 

 
NOTICE 

 
EXTENSION OF TIME  

TO SUBMIT A REVISED ACCESS ARRANGEMENT FOR THE 
GOLDFIELDS GAS PIPELINE  

 
Section 7.19 of the National Third Party Access Code for Natural Gas Pipeline Systems 
(Code) allows for the granting of any extensions to any time period in this Code on one or 
more occasions. 
 
The Authority issued its Final Decision on 17 May 2005, which pursuant to section 2.16 of 
the Code required GGT to submit a revised Access Arrangement by 4:00pm on Tuesday 14 
June 2005.  GGT has requested an extension of time to submit a revised Access Arrangement. 
 
This notice is to advise that the Authority has granted an extension of time for GGT to lodge a 
complete revised Access Arrangement by 4:00pm on Friday 17 June 2005.  This extension of 
time has been granted on the condition that GGT lodge a submission on its proposed revisions 
to non-tariff matters of the Access Arrangement by 4:00pm on 14 June 2005.  This extension 
is granted to enable GGT to meet reporting obligations it has to the owners of the pipeline. 
 

For further information please contact Mr Russell Dumas on (08) 9213 1900. 
 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
13 June 2005 
 
 
 
 
MEDIA CONTACT: Mr Paul Byrne, Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications         
Telephone: (08) 9385-9941 
 

Level 6, Governor Stirling Tower, 197 St. Georges Terrace, Perth WA 6000 
GPO Box 8469 Perth Business Centre WA 6849 

Telephone: 61 8 9213 1900 Facsimile: 61 8 9213 1999 
Email: enquiry@era.wa.gov.au   Website: http://www.era.wa.gov.au/ 
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